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Land Use Goal 14 is vital to the long term livability and sustainability of Oregon.
There is always going to be developers pushing for easy development opportunities.
But sprawl is sprawl. Los Angeles did not start out the way it has come to be. Open
space is vital to societal harmony. And Oregon's open space is among the most
beautiful and bountiful in the world. Don't allow to be covered for the benefit of
developers.



